
Whether you call it ‘size and height’, or ‘mass, shape and scale’, we reject the proposed building PLN2019-00368 
because it is too massive and bulky for the placement on a substandard corner lot, on a rise, at the center of the Burnham 
design. It does not harmonize with our open space where the medians meet. It does not respect the adjacent one-story 
cottages privacy, nor how it takes away ocean views from 5 households.


There should be no variances granted for setbacks and parking as long as this is designed as a two-story building.


We are 7 households within the 300’ neighborhood holding this opinion. We have also asked for input from other El 
Granada residents: ipetitions.com/petition/elgranada, and you can read the comments below where many point to how it 

impairs the visual harmony by being too big.

http://ipetitions.com/petition/elgranada

